
From: Marc Samwick <mayor@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Re: Concerns about current plan for Freightway development 
Date: December 17, 2019 at 12:20:07 PM EST 

To: <jiaguo@gmail.com> 

 

Dear Jia, 

 

Thank you for for your email. 

 

The Village Board is taking the concerns you raised very seriously. 

 

We appreciate your input and hope to hear from you as further information becomes available. 

 

Best, 

 

Marc 

 

 

On Dec 16, 2019, at 9:26 PM, Jia Guo <jiaguo@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

Dear Mayor Samwick, 

 

I am a resident of Scarsdale and I am writing to you to express my 

deep concerns on the proposed Freightway development plan. 

 

The biggest concern comes from the proposed 200-300 rental units that 

will have a serious impact on our school systems. It's hard to believe 

that those new addition will only introduce around 20 students. 

Realistically we believe it will introduce around 200 kids or even 

more into the school system. This will greatly increase our school 

budget by millions of dollars. 

 

One more concern is that the survey was done with not enough community 

input. Most people around my neighborhood have not heard about the 

survey. I suggest we redo the survey and get a broader range of 

opinions. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Jia 

 

 

 


